Gity of New PBodfprd

IN COMMITTEE

July 21, 2022

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Memorials & Dedications at a Meeting held on Wednesday, June 29, 2022,
considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Lopes, requesting, that the City of New Bedford
recognize Herb Rego for his dedication and commitment to the residents of the City, by naming
the bathhouse on West Rodney French Boulevard the “Herb Rego Memorial Lifeguard Center.”
(Ref’d 08/19/10) (09/08/15-tabled) (05/23/16- table for 60 days & invite Former Mayor Tierney
to meeting) (02/22/17-remain on the table)

On motion by Councillor Abreu and seconded by Councillor Markey, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend that the City Council take “No Further Action” on the WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Lopes, requesting, that the City of New Bedford recognize Herb Rego for his
dedication and commitment to the residents of the City, by naming the bathhouse on West
Rodney French Boulevard the “Herb Rego Memorial Lifeguard Center.” This motion passed on
a voice vote.

IN COMMITTEE ON MEMORIALS &
DEDICATIONS

Vo A Livmec
Councillor Naomi R. A. Camey,%
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CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

August 19, 2010

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting that the City of New Bedford recognize Herb Rego for his dedication and
commitment to the resident of the City, by naming the bathhouse on West Rodney French Boulevard
the “Herb Rego Memorial Lifeguard Center.” (To be Referred to the Committee on Memorials and

Dedications.)

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six



